
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Doug Story, Community Services Director 

DATE April 4, 2023 

SUBJECT:  Declaration Of Surplus Property and Request for Donation of the Frisbee 

Golf Course to Beaumont Cherry Valley Parks And Recreation District 
  

Description The surplus and donation of current frisbee golf equipment at Nicklaus 

Park. 

Background and Analysis:  

The Beaumont Municipal Code Chapter 3.03.010 states, in part, that the duties of staff 
include “the disposition of personal property in any lawful manner provided that the 
disposition is for the common benefit of the City's citizens. A formal declaration that the 
property is surplus shall not be required.”  

 

The current Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) includes a project to create additional 
sports fields at Nicklaus Park.  This improvement will require the repurposing of the 
current frisbee golf area located in the southeast corner of Nicklaus Park. 

 

The frisbee golf metal nets and tee box areas are listed as surplus, and staff is 
requesting the schedule of their removal. 

 

As part of this surplus process staff reached out to the Beaumont Cherry Valley Parks 
and Recreation District and proposed a donation of the frisbee golf course to be added 
to one of the district’s current park locations.  The parks district has agreed to accept 
the donation and will coordinate with City staff to receive the donation. 

Fiscal Impact: 

The estimated value of the donation is $500 for the frisbee golf equipment.  

Staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $250. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve the disposal and donation of identified City surplus property. 



Attachments: 

A. Nicklaus Park Surplus Inventory 


	APSF1
	APSF2

